
 

 
 

 
 

Kindergarten Excursion to The Gruffalo at IPAC 
Friday 16 August 2024  

 
Kindergarten classes KD, KB, KG and KS will be attending a live performance of The Gruffalo at 
IPAC in Wollongong on Friday 16 August 2024. This excursion has been planned to reinforce content 
we are learning about in English and drama. We believe that all young people should experience 
live theatre! Travel will be in seat-belted coaches provided by Warrigal Coaches. The cost of the 
excursion is $32.00. 
 
Students must wear their full school uniform and school hat. They will need to bring their lunch and 
a drink in a disposable bag with their name on it. Students' backpacks and lunchboxes will remain 
at school. There will be no opportunity to buy anything, so students will not require any money. 
 
We will have recess early at school and depart school promptly at 11:00am. Traffic permitting, we 
will return to school by 2:00pm. Students will be dismissed from their usual gate at 3:00pm. 
 
Please complete the attached permission slip and return it to school with payment by Friday 9 August 
2024. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Kindergarten Teachers 
 
✂…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Kindergarten Excursion to The Gruffalo at IPAC 

Permission note 
 
I give permission for my child:_________________________________ of class:_____________ 

to attend the excursion to IPAC in Wollongong on Friday 16 August 2024.  

I understand that travel will be by bus, departing the school at 11:00am and returning to school at 
approximately 2:00pm. 
 
Please find enclosed $32.00 cash or                  Paid on POP – Receipt number ______________ 
 
Parent/Carer signature:__________________________          Date:________________________ 
 
Special requirements for my child that you should be aware of: ____________________________ 

 


